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“BETTER ROADS, BETTER COMMUNITIES” 

 

Houck, AZ - Apache County District 2 would like to inform the community of Houck, AZ of road 

rehabilitation on 7250 West located North of I-40 Freeway. The rehabilitation being made include 

the reprocessing of 4 miles & spot gravel on the West side of 7250. 

 

District 2 will be preforming road work in the Houck area; therefore, District 2 is notifying the 

residents of a ROAD CLOSURE on 7250 W, ONLY local traffic will be allowed to utilize the 

County roadway. Construction hours will be from 7:00 AM – 5:30 PM starting July 26 2021. 

Expect delays and detours to be in place, construction is expected to be completed by July 28, 

2021 

 

Community members and residents that utilize 7250W, please take precautions while traveling the 

road and be aware of road signs and markings. We thank you for your patience and cooperation as 

we do road rehabilitation on CR 7250. 

FOR MORE INFORMATION 

Ganado Headquarters: (928) 755-3881 or Fort Defiance Office: (928) 792-2141 

www.apachecodistrict2.com 

7250 West - Frontage Road 
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